
Greenbrook Avenue, Hadley Wood, Hertfordshire, EN4 0LS



This five-bedroom detached family home is positioned 
in a quiet residential turning in the heart of Hadley 
Wood and offers well-proportioned accommodation 
which is arranged over three floors.

Upon entering the property, the hallway leads to a 
large family living room with direct access to the 
dining room and a further reception room to the front 
aspect with a feature bay window. There is also a fully 
fitted kitchen/ breakfast room with double doors 
leading to the rear garden to complete the ground 
there is a guest WC and integral access to the garage. 

To the first floor there four bedrooms, with three 
large doubles having the benefit of built in wardrobes 
and two bedrooms have a jack and Jill shower room. 
There is also a five-piece family bathroom to service 
the other bedrooms and a further separate WC with a 
wash basin.

To the second floor has a large principal suite with 
ensuite bathroom and a walk-in wardrobe.  

The rear garden is approximately 90ft in length and 
has a patio with stairs leading to the main lawn with 
has mature shrubs to the borders.

To the front there is a landscaped garden with a 
sweeping drive allowing parking for several vehicles 
and direct access to the garage. 
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STATONS 
HADLEY WOOD

10 CRESCENT WEST
HADLEY WOOD

HERTS
EN4 0EJ

0208 440 9797
Hadley.office@statons.com

Council Tax - G
Local Authority – Enfield  
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